
10th March, 2023 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
Rescheduled Sailing from Tobago - Saturday 11th March 2023 

  
The Management of the Trinidad and Tobago Inter-island 

Transportation Company Limited (TTIT) wishes to advise that 

the 6:30 a.m. sailing from Tobago on Saturday 11th March 2023, 

has been rescheduled to depart at 7:30 a.m.  

Passengers are advised of the following: 
 

 Check-in will begin 2 hours before the rescheduled sailing time 
 Passengers are not required to have their tickets revalidated  

 
The Management of the Trinidad and Tobago Inter-island 
Transportation Co. Ltd. regrets any inconvenience caused. 

  
 

 

 

 

 


